
  
 

 

 
 

FAQ:  
 
Q: What is Continuous Enrollment?  
Continuous Enrollment assumes your family will remain enrolled at Academy of the Holy 
Names through to graduation. As practiced in most colleges and an increasing number of 
independent schools, Continuous Enrollment eliminates the need to re-enroll each year.   
  
Q: Will I need to register for courses going forward?  
Yes, each February and March your daughter will still go through the process of 
registering for next year’s courses.  
  
Q: Will I need to complete Financial Aid forms going forward?  
Yes, if you intend to apply for financial aid, you will need to continue to do so. The 
exception is this year as we have restructured our tuition beginning in the 2023-2024 
school year. With the restructuring our current financial aid recipients will not experience 
an increase in their family contribution to tuition. However, if your family has experienced 
a significant change in your financial situation, please contact the business office.  
  
Q: You’ve mentioned “tuition restructuring;” What is it and how does it 
impact re-enrollment?  
Continuous Enrollment and tuition restructuring are two separate initiatives, both will 
make the decision to enroll and process of reenrollment easier.   
  
Our new tuition structure is posted on the tuition page of our website. Our primary goal in 
restructuring tuition is to make a Holy Names education attainable for more families who 
desire an all-girls college preparatory program, one rooted in values that transcend formal 
academic instruction.  As economic conditions shift and a college education becomes less 
affordable, we recognize that such families are forced to make difficult decisions. With 
these adjusted rates, a Holy Names education is an even easier decision now.  
  
Q: What if I want to change my Payment Plan?  
We intend to roll over current payment plans annually unless you tell us otherwise. If you 
wish to review your payment plan, contact the business office.  
  
Q: Will I ever have to reenroll?  
Unless your family withdraws and your daughter is readmitted, you will never have to 
reenroll.   
  

http://www.ahns.org/admissions/tuition


Q: When is the Continuous Enrollment Agreement due?  
The Continuous Enrollment Agreement is due for the first and final time for current 
families March 31, 2023. Newly admitted families will complete the agreement once, when 
they enroll.  
  
Q: How does our family benefit from Continuous Enrollment?  
We lead busy lives complicated by the many forms which must be completed. By removing 
one unnecessary form – the re-enrollment form – from your annual to-do list, we expect 
to make your life just a little less complicated!  
  
Q: We are happy to hear this news, how do we sign up?  
In the first year of implementation, 2023, all current families will receive an email from 
our business office explaining the simple online process for completing the Continuous 
Enrollment Agreement. This will be the last time current families will need to do so. 
Newly admitted families will sign the Continuous Enrollment Agreement only once, upon 
registration.  

 


